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Winter Celebration
Our winter celebration will be held on Wednesday, December 18 from 1-3:20.  More information will be sent home regarding the special theme we have chosen.  Please send in $2.00 to cover the cost for the party items.
Gingerbread Houses

We will be making gingerbread houses on Thursday, December 19 at 2:00.  We will need many ingredients.  I will be sending home a letter assigning each person an item to bring to help make this activity a big hit.  If you would like to come in and help, the more the merrier!

Cold Weather

The cold weather has arrived.  Please make sure your child wears the appropriate clothing for being outside.  
Flat Stanley Night

Flat Stanley will be returning to Hillcrest on January 16.  We will hold a celebration in his honor from 4:30-5:30.  Please plan on attending this special event.  You will be able to see Stanley’s adventures, plus do some neat activities with your child. Please also remind your Stanley keeper of the due date.
Special Dates

18: Winter Celebration

19:  Gingerbread Houses
20:  Movie in Cafeteria (1-3)

21 – 1:  No School

